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MONDAY’S EVENTS
8 – 9
9 – 9:30
9:30 – 11:30
10 – 12:30
10:30-11:30
12:30 – 3:30
9:30AM

WALKING                               
EXERCISE 
GAMES (VARIOUS)                   
SR. ORGANIZATION(1st MON)
BRIDGE CONVENTION
BRIDGE    
TAKE A BREAK (5TH MON)                                

ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM B,C
ROOM A
ROOM E
ROOM A
ROOM A

Bridge is open for anyone that is a serious player.  If you are 
interested in joining this group, please contact the President Jim 
Workman or the Center.

Every Monday @ 12:30p.m.

9th - The Center’s bus will be departing at 10:15 to eat at
Berryhill. Please come by the office or call to reserve  
your seat on our bus before April 5th.

16th -The Center bus will leave at 10 a.m. to visit the Garden
Center. Afterwards we will eat at Applebee's. Please 
come by the office or call to reserve your seat on our
bus before April 12th .

23rd - The Center will  be having potluck for anyone wanting
to join us.  All you need to do is to bring a dish and a
smile. (☺ ) We eat at 11:45a.m.

30th - Brookwood Tour with lunch $15.00. We will leave the
Center at 8:30 and return around 3:00. Brookwood is a 
non-profit community for functionally disabled adults.
You will see citizens in action working in Stone Cast,
Ceramics, Screen Print, Garden Statuary & Horticulture



This organization is open to 50 & older for the purpose of uplifting 
each other in fun, fellowship, and support.  We also do food drives and 
toy drives as we assist other organizations that may need our help and 
support within the community. If you are interested in joining this 
group, please contact the President Judy Turner 281-257-3017. This 
month we will be having the Doss Pickers entertaining us.  This is a 
fun group, so come and enjoy.

1st MONDAY EVERY MONTH @ 10A.M.

Come and enjoy the comforts of a clean and comfortable place to get in 
shape.  You’ll meet friendly people and lots of smiles.☺☺

This is a class is for bridge convention only. Advance players only.  
Class will begin at 10:30a.m. in Room E for 1hour. Only for all 
advance players.

MORE MONDAY’S EVENTS

We would like to invite you to come and have a cup of coffee, juice, 
cookie or donut with us before you start your day here at the Center.  

We will  be having this on the 5th Monday and  Friday of each month.
Need to sign up in the office.   



WALKING   
BLOOD PRESSURE CHECK                                            
DELPHIANS (1st & 3rd TUE)
LINEDANCING    
GAMES (VARIOUS)
BEGINER BRIDGE 

8 – 9
8 - 3
10 – NOON
1 - 2
1 – 3:30 
2 - 3:30

ROOM A
OFFICE
ROOM B
ROOM A
ROOM B
ROOM C

TUESDAY’S EVENTS

A Center staff is available to take your blood pressure every Tuesday 
and Thursday from 8 – 3p.m.  All you need to do is stop by.  We check 
and you track.

Volunteer Katherine Bowers teaches this class.  Class will begin at 2:00 
in Room C every Tuesday.  Beginners only.

3rd - Hometown Kitchen Band will be performing at Tomball 
Retirement at 2p.m.  Performers, please be there at 1:45p.m.

10th - Hometown Kitchen Band will be performing at the Tomball 
College at noon.  Performers, please be at the Center at 11:30 and 
we will ride over in the bus.

17th - There will be NO line dancing, will resume next week.

Jessica is still teaching this class the first and third Tuesdays at 9:30a.m.  
This class is an art of Japanese paper folding. Come and see you may 
just like it.  It’s fun to create art.



Come every Tuesday at 1 p.m. to learn how to line dance with 
volunteer, Terry Mandzuk.  It’s fun and you get a full work  out. We 
would love to have you just visit and watch. Open to all ages. We 
will not have line dancing on April 17th.

This organization is  for charitable and educational purposes relating 
to the promotion, support, development and furtherance of 
rehabilitation services and treatment programs for persons who suffer 
from mental illness in Harris County, Texas. Monthly meetings are 
open to the public and are held the second Tuesday of each month.  
For more information call.

2ND TUESDAY @ 6:00 – 9:30 P.M.

TARC group  is to promote the hobby of metal detecting, discovering 
and preserving the history of the local area while having fun, fellowship, 
and trading treasure hunting stories. It is open to everyone.  If you would 
like more information, please contact the Center at 281-255-6221.

1st TUESDAY EVERY MONTH
7:00 – 9:00 P.M.

MORE TUESDAY’S EVENTS



8 – 9
9 – 9:30
9:30 – 11:30
11 – 1:30
1:30 – 2:30

WALKING                        
EXERCISE
GAMES (VARIOUS)           
ROTARY                        
ROTARY BOARD (2nd WED)    

ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM B,C
ROOM A
ROOM B

WEDNESDAY’S EVENTS

This organization is open to all persons that are interested in promoting 
fellowship and social activities for the community. We sponsor family 
activities with a western related theme.  This consists of campouts, rodeos, 
trail rides, parades, etc.  Please contact the Center for more information.

Come and enjoy the comforts of a clean and comfortable place to get in shape.  
You’ll meet friendly people and lots of smiles.☺☺

4TH - The Center’s bus will depart at 10:45 to eat at Goodson’s.  Please come by
the office or  call to reserve your seat on our bus before April 2nd. 

11th – Precinct 4 trip—The American Alpacas, lunch at Bever’s Kitchen, and a 
tour of Windy Hill Winery. We will leave the Center at 9:00 and return 
around 3:30. The cost of the trip is $8.00 with lunch costs on you own. 
Sign up before April 9th.

11th - Hometown Kitchen Band will be performing at Lawrence  Health Care at 
2p.m.  Performers,  be there at 1:45pm.

25th - Hometown Kitchen Band will be performing at Harvest Homes at 2p.m.  
Performers, please be there at 1:45pm.

25th - The Center’s bus will depart at 10:45 to eat at Taste of Asia. Please call
or reserve your seat on our bus by April 23rd.

Come and learn to crochet with volunteer, Marilyn Zimmerman. Class will start
at 9:30 in Room E.  Please register 2 days before for class to make.  Please bring
a size G needle. Yarn will be supplied by the staff.



WALKING    
BLOOD PRESSURE CHECK               
HOMETOWN K- BAND (as needed)
LA LECHE CLASS  
BRIDGE FOR FUN
GAMES (VARIOUS)

8 – 9 
8 - 3
9 – 10
10:30-12:30
10-11:30
1 – 3:30

ROOM A
OFFICE
ROOM B
ROOM B
ROOM C
ROOM C

THURSDAY’S EVENTS

The Center has an outreach program that will benefit many within our 
Community. We are in need of  volunteers with a hometown heart to come and 
practice for a half hour with us.  Our mission is to enhance the quality of life for 
each individual, group or organization within our community. We will take 
reservations 2 month in advance.  For more information call. 

12th - The Center’s bus will depart at 10a.m. to play bingo in Conroe.
You must be 8+ years to go.  Please reserve your seat soon.

19th - 50+ luncheon will be Mel’s. The cost is $5.00 and you must sign
up before April 13th. Lunch is served at 11:45a.m.

19th - Nutrition class starts at 1p.m in room B.  Please sign up in the
office. 

26th – Tour the Museum of Fine Arts, Audrey Jones Beck Building.
Bus leaves at 9:00 and will return around 3:00. The cost is $6.50.
Lunch costs are on your own at Cleburne Cafeteria.

There will be no kitchen band practice this month.  You guys
are so GREAT you are already in tune. Thanks for sharing your
time so that others may receive a little sunshine in their lives.



MORE THURSDAY’S EVENTS

If you are interested in meeting people and having fun come by and 
visit with us anytime.   If you would like more information about 
square dancing, please contact the Center at 281-255-6221.

EVERY THURSDAY @  7:00 – 10 P.M.

The mission of this non-profit group that is open to the public, is to 
support and educate women who wish to breast feed their children.  

2nd THURSDAY  10:30A.M.-12:30P.M.

A Center staff is available to take your blood pressure every Tuesday 
and Thursday from 8 – 3p.m.  All you need to do is stop by.  We 
check and you track.

Every Thursday @ 10:00a.m.

This class is to provide support, education, hope and encouragement 
to each other through shared experiences and learn coping skills in
meeting life’s challenges.

Please come and learn about the basic groups, how to eat good, and 
enjoy a variety of foods.  A light refreshment will be served. Please sign 
up in the office. Class starts at 1p.m. in Room B.



WALKING
EXERCISE
TAKE A BREAK (5TH FRI)
GAMES (VARIOUS)
POTLUCK (1st FRI)
50+ SINGLE GROUP

8 – 9
9 – 9:30
9:30 – 11:30
9:30 – 11:30
11:45A.M.
12:30

ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM A
ROOM C

FRIDAY’S EVENTS

This group quilts on behalf of the Center for anyone needing a quilt 
stitched.  All proceeds they collect are  donated back to various 
organizations on behalf of this group to help our community.  These 
quilters are special and their volunteer time and work is very well 
appreciated. Experienced quilters are welcomed. 

Tuesdays & Fridays

We love to paint on porcelain. This class will teach you how to be very 
creative and show you special techniques with paints by your instructor.  
If you are interested and would like to join our class please contact us at 
936-539-6635.

1ST FRIDAYS AS SCHEDULED

13th - The Center will be having potluck at 11:45a.m.  Everyone
bring a dish and come enjoy with us.

If you are interested in getting to know people that are outgoing and 
would like to socialize after hours or  just go out for fun, then this 
group may be for you.  The meetings will be held the 1st Friday of 
every month.   Come to the meeting for details.



The Center has several different troops that meet here each month in the 
evening.  If you are interested  in getting involved  in one of these 
groups,  please contact the Center for more information.

This club provides emergency communications to many organizations 
during disasters. These include the American Red Cross, the National 
Weather Service and the Harris County Office of Emergency 
Management.  NARS provides an exam program for amateur radio 
operators to become licensed.  For more information, please contact the 
Center.

Tomball Community Center Staff
Wanda Sutton – Director

Terrie Marchand
Cathy Rogers
Diana Lujan

The Center will be going to two daytime games.  June 14th and August 
30th.  We will be getting bullpen seats again this year. The tickets are 
$24.00.  You will need to sign up before May 4th for the June game and 
July 20th for the August game. Hope to see you. We must have at least 
12 going for trip to make. 



The Center staff would like to thank all our volunteers that make 
events happen here a BIG success. Here’s to you.

Karlan Hanley, RN, Judy Turner, Jessica Bishea, Katherine 
Bowers, Marilyn Zimmerman, Kathryn Seber, Vera Thien, 
Catherine Artman, Delores Brune, Pat Garner, Luther & Gene 
Havard, Myrtice Headley, Velma Henry, Terry Mandzuk, 
Dorothy Mcentire, Mary Parks, Virgie Price, Robert McDowell
Elsie Mae Vicknair, Darlena Vanderslice, Verona Jones, Vicki 
Machac and Sharon Wisnowski, Pat Milner and  Penny Manduk

The Center has a Community mail box located in the foyer at 
the Cherry Street entrance. This is for your convenience so that
you can give your friends here at the Center a special card 
anytime of the year. You can place your birthday, valentine, or 
just a card of thinking of you in our box.  REMEMBER!  It is 
up to you to check the mail box for your mail. This is a great 
way to save on stamps and trips to the post office.  So, start 
writing those cards.  


